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Morgan, Jackson

From: Marityn Seqa!
Sent: 30 May 2024 23:05

To: Planning Policy Consultations

Subject: Local Plan representation

Categories: CONFIRMED

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

| am very concerned about the impact which the draft Local Plan 2040 could have on the
preservation and protection of Bevis Marks Synagogue, which is located within the proposed Tall
Buildings Area, despite the fact that it is also within a Conservation Area.

The new Local Plan must ensure that existing historic buildings and heritage sites are not
prejudiced in any way by the erection of any new Tall Buildings.

Yours faithfully

Marilyn Segall





